
 

 

 

   

 

November 6, 2024 
 

Subject:   Packaging Change – Various LOCTITE® Hardeners 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Henkel Corporation (“Henkel”) is committed to providing the highest level of service to its customers, including timely 
communication of changes impacting our product offerings. This notification is to inform you that the packaging 
material for the Products specified in Attachment A (“Products”) will be changed to an alternative packaging material 
due to a discontinuation of the original lid by our supplier. 
 
This change will go into effect as of November 6, 2024.  Please be advised that there will be no impact to form, fit, or 
function of these Products due to this change.  The only difference is the pattern on the outside of the cap. 
 

 
 
Please contact your local Henkel representative if you have any questions or require further information.   
 
Thank you for your support of our products.  We look forward to your continued business.   
 
Best Regards, 
       

 
Teresa Love 
Henkel Corporation 
Product Manager 
DOCL#584 
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 Attachment A 

 
 

IDH Description 
1624477 LOCTITE CAT 9 AMB 
1187956 LOCTITE CAT 11 BR 
1188263 LOCTITE CAT 9 AMB 
1188264 LOCTITE CAT 9 AMB 
1850822 LOCTITE CAT 50-2 AMB 
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